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December 3, 2014 

 

 

Lois McEwen 

2257 Glenridge Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55119 

John Kellerman 

1349 Edgerton St 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1349 Edgerton Street, File No. J1502G 

 

Dear Ms. McEwen and Mr. Kellerman: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 4, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she would like to find out more information from Aspen 

Waste relating to the garbage hauler situation.  Inspector Seeley contacted Aspen and was told 

that service was canceled on August 4, 2014 and the container remained there until August 20, 

2014 and they removed it.   It was not until August 26, 2014 when the owner called and paid the 

bill that service was restored.  Based on this information, Ms. Moermond is recommending that 

the City approve the whole assessment of $260.00. 

 

If you wish to appeal Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers/City 

Hall. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley 
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